
David 1. Carter 
61 3 Autumn Lane 

Lexington, KY 404502 
859 269 3804 (davcart26@insightbb.~om) 

February 24,201 0 

Public Service Commission 

21 1 Sower Boulevard 

P. 0. Box615 

Frankfort, KY 40601 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Accompanying this note is correspondence recently received from 

the Kentucky Utilities Company. In the case of residential electric 

customers, it calls for increasing monthly bills in the amount of 

$1 1.70, a yearly amount of $140.40. This is certainly not the time 

to be increasing public utility costs. Such costs are particularly 

painful for people on fixed incomes. Also, it must be noted that 

such increases are forever that is to say they will never go down. 

I urge you to disapprove this proposed rate increase. 

FEB 2010 
PUBLIC SERVICE-: 

COMMISSION 

Sincerely yours, 
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